
 

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

FoSJ Newsletter - Autumn 2022 

 

 

 

Your schools PTA is also known as Friends of St Joseph’s.  

 

We are a friendly group of parents/grandparents who are striving to make as much money 

as possible to help the children have the best school experience possible.  

Covid did not help our charity to run at its best, but 2022 has seen us re-build FoSJ and we 

have already enjoyed two successful events, since September -  Hot Dogs & Refreshment 

Stall and the Christmas Raffle & refreshments, raising over £500 for our school.  

 

We would love for anyone wanting to be a part of FoSJ or for anyone with any questions 

for the team to get in touch with Nicola Danson via the school office and/or join us at an 

informal meeting on: 

 

Friday 20th January 2023 at 3:35pm, in the school hall 

 

 

 

Thank you for your support.  

 

We look forward to meeting you.  

Friends of St Joseph’s. 
 

http://www.inanotherplace.com/

